
From: anitadunsay@me.com  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 10:59 AM 
To: Link, Claudia J.   
Subject: Re: Reappointment to CVRAC 
 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]  

Dear Claudia,  
I have attended meetings for over 10 years on the Advisory Committee. I have been an Alternate for 
various  appointments in the valley over the past several years. 
I am now on the SUB COMMITTEE specifically for the intersection at Valley Greens and the Tehama exit 
on Carmel Valley Road. 
 
As I have been at the meetings for so long, I am well aware of the various situations concerning this 
road. I would like to be reappointed to the Committee in order to be of  any assistance on current and 
future projects. 
 
Anita Dunsay 
 


